
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well. 

We have reached the end of what has been a very unusual academic year. I’d like to take the 

chance to thank you for your support and to thank the staff who have been working very hard to 

keep the children in school safe and to prepare the school for full opening in September. 

Rest assured we have done everything we can do to make the school safe and an inviting, 

educational, exciting experience for your children when they come back on Tuesday 1st 

September. 

As you are aware the government have said that education is mandatory and you must bring your 

child back to school. If you look on our web site you will see the detailed risk assessment that we 

have done to ensure the safety. It is natural to feel anxious about this but we have robust plans in 

place to support your child. 

We intend to offer breakfast club provision. However, we are charged with ensuring the integrity of 

the year group bubbles that we are creating to keep the children safe. It would help us to plan if 

you would let us know if you want a place for your child in Breakfast Club. We will try to 

accommodate as many families as we can but it may not be possible to have everybody back. 

Breakfast Club will not start until week 2. If you have registered your desire for a place we will be 

in touch with you during week 1 to discuss this. Also, we will be wanting to start up after school 

clubs again. However, we must also ensure the integrity of the year group bubbles so this will be 

done in year groups. 

As soon as we have planned this we will inform you. 

Stay safe and have a lovely summer. 

M Mallon 
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